
Good evening parents and students of the Randolph County School System, 

 

This is Stephen Gainey.  I am calling to make you aware of a change in the school system’s 

procedure pertaining to the use of cloth face coverings by students and staff members.  At the 

Board of Education meeting on 11/2/21, a decision was made to make wearing cloth face coverings 

optional for students and staff members in our school system effective Monday, 11/15/21.  Again, 

this change in the school system’s procedure with regard to the use of cloth face coverings is 

effective Monday, 11/15/21. 

 

This message also will be posted on the homepage of the school system’s website for your 

reference. 

I hope everyone has a great night!!!! 

 


